
 

 

No. 80 of 2022 
 
 
9 Sep 2022 
 
 
To: All JP Staffs and Port Users 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
DIVERSION OF CONVEYANCES FOR SCANNING AT JURONG PORT (JP) OUT-

LANE 5 ON 11 SEP 2022 FROM 1600HRS TILL 2000HRS 

1. Please be informed that all conveyances that required scanning shall be re-

directed to JP Out-Lane 5 (Scrap Metal / Others) on 11 Sep 2022 from 1600hrs till 

2000hrs due to on-going road rectification works at JSS. Otherwise, please use JP 

Out-Lane 4 to exit JP. Please see Annex A for reference. 

 

2. There will be no change to the exit route after scanning is completed at JP Out-

Lane 5. Please drive carefully in an orderly manner while approaching JP Out-Lane 5. 

 
3. Please ensure that customs clearance is completed before entering / exiting 

Jurong Port. 

 
4. Should you have any concerns or queries, please contact ICA JSS at 6267 5193 

or 6267 5194. 

 
5. We regret any inconvenience this may have caused you and appreciate your 

understanding.  

 
Thank You. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Woo Chee Seng 
Assistant Vice President  
Head Security 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
 



 

 
Annex A 
 

 

 
 


